

1 October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer



Outdoor Learning

As part of the KS1 daily routine, children have access to the outside classroom for a large portion of the day.

As the weather changes we are aware that the activities are still as exciting, but the children are getting wet and dirty.

We are asking if you are able to provide your child with a named puddle suit or waterproof jacket and trousers that can be left in school and worn whilst experiencing the outside classroom.

We would be most grateful if you are able to send it in as soon as possible.

Many thanks and kind regards

Key Stage 1 Teams